
  
                   

 

 

2026 BC Summer Games Bid Committee → Port Alberni 
c/o 4850 Argyle St. 

Port Alberni, BC 
V9Y 1V8 

 

 

Letter of Support  
Suggested wording is below; please e-mail your letter of support on your organization’s letterhead 
 
[Date]  
 
2026 BC Summer Games Bid Committee 
City Hall 
4850 Argyle Street 
Port Alberni, BC  V9Y 1V8 
 
Dear BC Summer Games Bid Committee, 
 
On behalf of [Organization Name], I am pleased to provide this letter of support for the City of Port Alberni to host 
the 2026 BC Summer Games in Port Alberni from July 23-26, 2026. 
 
The Alberni Valley has a strong history of successfully hosting numerous large-scale events and festivals. We are 
confident in our ability as a community to host a triumphant 2026 BC Summer Games.  
 
[Paragraph describing how your organization will benefit based on Port Alberni hosting the games and/or a 
paragraph describing how your organization could support future involvement if we were to be successful in our 
application such as: in-kind services, sponsorship, volunteer participation, marketing, etc.] 
 
[Organization Name] hopes to welcome the many visitors and athletes that this event will surely attract. 
[Organization Name] encourages your bid and wishes you every success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[digital signature] 
 
 
[Contact Name], [Title] 
[Organization Name] 

 

 

 

 

 

 


